
10 DOWNING STREET

THEPRIMENMNISTER 4 January 1980

Thank you very much for all that you

did in arranging for the loan of films for

our entertainment at Chequers at Christmas

time.

They certainly added to our enjoyment

of the holiday, and I am most grateful to

you.
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Derek Shawe, Esq., D.F.C.


